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Dear Madam 
 

Planning Act 2008 (as amended) – Section 55 
 
Application by Highways England for an Order Granting Development Consent for the A47 
Wansford to Sutton scheme - Adequacy of Consultation Representation request 
 
Further to your letter of 7th July 2021, in respect of the above, the Local Planning Authority makes the 
following comments: 
 
Having reviewed The Consultation Report and it is our overall view that Highways England (the 
Applicant) has complied with the requirements of s42 Duty to consult, s47 Duty to consult the local 
community and  s48 Duty to publicise of the Planning Act 2008 (PA2008). 
 
The Applicant sought our views on the draft Statement of Community Consultation in August  2018, 
consultation of the Scheme in September  2018, Project update in October 2020 and further 
consultation in May 2021.  The Applicant has continued to engage with and to seek the opinions   of 
relevant specialist consultees within the Local Authority.  
 
We consider that adequate consultation has been undertaken, including consultation with the local 
community and publicising the Scheme, as set out in the Consultation Report.  

 
I trust that the above advice is of use however should you have any further queries, please do not 
hesitate to contact me on the details shown at the top of this letter. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Nicholas Harding 
Head of Planning Peterborough and Fenland 




